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Quartz Mountain Lodge Board Meets
Monday at SWOSU
02.06.2009

The Board of Trustees for Quartz Mountain Lodge will meet this Monday, February 9, at
Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

The board will meet at 10 a.m. in the SWOSU Conference Center, located at the corner
of Seventh and Davis Streets. The meeting is an open meeting.

SWOSU-as well as Cameron University and Western Oklahoma State College-now
have a representative on the board because of legislation that passed in 2008.

Among the meeting topics will be a presentation by Dr. Chad Kinder and Dr. Ken Rose,
who will visit with the board about the SWOSU Parks and Recreation Department.

Board members include: Julie Cohen, president, Oklahoma Arts Institute; Randy
Cumby, president, WOSC; Jane Godlove, Lawton; Joe Hancock; John Hays, president,
SWOSU; Jenny Hendrick, Oklahoma City; Cindy Ross, president, Cameron University;
Stephen Scott, Mangum; and Jeff Wilmes, Altus.


